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includes cubical furniture, the conference rooms and several perimeter offices do not 
have furniture. 

VCFD was formed as a special district in 1928 and has grown along with the population 
of Ventura County. Over the years, VCFD's Headquarters has had five different locations, 
three in the City of Santa Paula and two in the City of Camarillo. Since 1992, VCFD's 
Headquarters have been located at 165 Durley Avenue in Camarillo, but the current 
28,294 sq. ft. building in which it is located no longer has adequate space to meet VCFD's 
operational needs. The proposed Property has sufficient room for growth and would 
enable the consolidation of numerous VCFD programs into one building. 

On July 25, 2023, the Board adopted a notice and resolution of intention to purchase the 
Property and also found the proposed purchase to be categorically exempt from the 
California Environmental Quality Act at that time. 

The County submitted the proposed transaction to the city of Thousand Oaks as required 
by Government Code section 65402, and Thousand Oaks' staff confirmed that the 
proposed transaction is consistent with its General Plan. 

This letter and the Agreement for Purchase and Sale have been reviewed by the County 
Executive Office, the Auditor-Controller's Office, and County Counsel. 

If you have any questions regarding the fiscal and narrative portions of this letter, please 
contact Tom Kasper at 805-389-9764. If you have any questions regarding the purchase 
or sale portions of this letter, please contact George Andrade, Real Estate Services 
Manager, at 805-654-2402 or Joan Araujo at 805-654-2084. 

Sincerely, 

n Araujo 
Director, Central Services 

Attachments: 

Exhibit 1 - Vicinity Map 
Exhibit 2 - Location Map 

' 

Exhibit 3 - Agreement for Purchase and Sale 
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